
WILD WATER COMMISSION 
PUBLIC NOTICE – ISSUED APRIL 11th, 2022 

 

April 11th, 2022 

To all members of the WILD Water Commission: 

Re:   Notice - Immediate Water Restrictions - WILD Water System 

In reference to the above, please be advised that a line break has occurred and is now in the 
process of being repaired. As a precaution, the WILD Water Commission has issued an immediate 
mandatory water restriction on the impacted section of the system, effective immediately, until 

further notice.  

The following service areas are included in this restriction order: 

Heather Down Truck Fill (Off-Line) 
Kapasiwin Truck Fill (Off-Line 

Seba Beach Truck Fill (Off-Line) 
Sandy Beach Truck Fill (Off-Line) 
Alberta Beach Truck Fill (Off-Line) 
 
Paul First Nation (Mandatory Water Restriction) 
Alexis Nakota Sioux Nation (Mandatory Water Restriction) 
Town of Onoway (Mandatory Water Restriction) 

Parkland County (Wabamun) (Mandatory Water Restriction) 
 
All other service areas are advised to be on alert should this order need to be expanded as the 

situation develops. Also, we are evaluating the necessity for a boiled water advisory; although 
not required at this time, depending on the extent of the repair required it may become necessary 
for a boiled water order to be added to these restrictions and we will update stakeholders if same 

becomes necessary. 

Please share this notice with your communities. For those members with direct connections, 
please share this update with your operations staff and consider implementing restrictions within 

your communities so as to conserve your existing individual reservoir capacities. 

WILD is currently working to get the system back to full operation. However, until we are able to 
fully inspect the break and confirm contractors for the repair we cannot be certain of the 
estimated timeframe and as a result we are implementing the necessary precautionary 

measures.  We will keep you updated as additional information becomes available.  

Please direct any questions to the administration office at 780-967-0271 or by email to 

wildwatercommission@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Administration 
WILD Water Commission 


